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The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Belgium in Vienna presents its 
compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA) and, 
with reference to the latter’s information circular OOSA/2024/59, CU 2024/378, 
dated 29 November 2024, has the honour to inform about the appointment of the 
following representatives to participate in the work of the Action Team on Lunar 
Activities Consultations (ATLAC): 
  

1. Mr. Jean-François Mayence, Legal Affairs Advisor, Federal Public Planning 
Service Science Policy (BELSPO) 
 

2. Mr. Olivier Danenberg, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Belgium in 
Vienna 

 
3. Mrs. Maryna Tsukanova, Senior Advisor, Permanent Mission of Belgium in 

Vienna 
 

4. The name of the fourth participant will be intimated in due course. 
  

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Belgium in Vienna avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office of Outer Space Affairs the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 
 

 
Vienna, 17 March 2025 
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